STATE & LOCAL DISADVANTAGED
BUSINESS ENTERPRISE PROGRAM ¥

1340 Poydras Street, Suite 1800 | New Orleans, LA 70112

Harrahs

NEW ORLEANS

September 14, 2021
VIA EMAIL

Clifton Boyd dJv.

B & L Supply, Inc.
649 Smith Ave South
Suite 100

St. Paul, MN 55107

blsupply@blsupply.com

RE: SLDBE Re-certification Approval
Dear Clifton Boyd Jr.:

We are pleased to inform you that B & L Supply, Inc. has been approved for re-certification as a State & Local
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (SLDBE). This approval represents certification with: City of New Orleans,
Sewerage & Water Board of New Orleans, Louis Armstrong New Orleans International Airport and Harrah’s
New Orleans Casino & Hotel.

Your firm'’s contact information will be active on the online SLDBE Directory (http://wwsw.nola.gov/economic-
development/supplier-diversity/directory/). It will reflect your areas of certification. Your specialties will be listed
as:

CERTIFICATION DESCRIPTION: DISTRIBUTION OF ELECTRICAL SUPPLIES; LIGHTING FIXTURES; LAMPS;
WIRE; CONDUIT; CONNECTORS; PVC; MILLERBERND LAMP POLES; WIRING DEVICES; UPS SYSTEMS;
CABLE TRAY; BALLASTS; HVAC EQUIPMENT SUCH AS AIR HANDLING UNITS.

NAICS 423610: ELECTRICAL APPARATUS AND EQUIPMENT, WIRING SUPPLIES, AND RELATED
EQUIPMENT MERCHANT WHOLESALERS

NAICS 423220: LAMPS (L.E., LIGHTING FIXTURES) MERCHANT WHOLESALERS

NAICS 423610: BOXES AND FITTINGS, ELECTRICAL, MERCHANT WHOLESALERS

NAICS 423610: CONDUIT, ELECTRIC WIRE AND CABLE, MERCHANT WHOLESALERS

NAICS 423720: PLUMBING EQUIPMENT MERCHANT WHOLESALERS

A ve-certification notice will be emailed to you prior to the date of expiration. However, should you not receive
notification from this office for your re-certification, it is your responsibility to contact us. Submittal
of this information is necessary to ensure that there is no interruption in your certified status during your
certification period. If a re-certification application is not received, we will proceed with decertification procedures.

We invite you to view City of New Orleans, Sewerage & Water Board of New Orleans, Louis Armstrong New
Orleans International Airport and Hairah's New Orleans Casino & Hotel websites for SLDBE opportunities.

[f we can be of further assistance, you may contact us at 504-658-4275 or via e-mail at saoliva@nola.gov.

Sincerely,

Soauia Oliva

Sonia Oliva

Certification Coordinator

Office of Supplicr Diversity | City of New Orleans

1310 Povdras Street | Suire 1800 | New Orlenns, LA 70112



